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KS1 and Nursery - Christmas Performance 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year we are excited to announce that Nursery and KS1 have been busy rehearsing for their performance 
of ‘A King is Born’. Parents will be invited into school on the following dates: 
 
Thursday 5th December at 9:30am                   &                   Friday  6th December at 1:30pm  
 
Please note, this year siblings under the age of 5 will be permitted to both performances.  
 
Unfortunately, due to health and safety regulations and our hall only being permitted to accommodate a 100 
adults seated at any one time, we are only able to offer 2 adult places per child. Please request the number of 
seats you require on the day you prefer and return the slip below no later than Friday 27th November. 
 
 All seats not requested after this date will be reallocated on a first come first served basis from Tuesday 3rd 
December.  
 
Friends of Elton will be providing refreshments and selling raffle tickets at each performance. The draw for the 
raffle will be at  the Christmas Market on Friday 13th December.  
 
The children and staff have worked extremely hard to ensure this production is a success, therefore we kindly 
request for parents to arrive promptly to minimise any disruption. Can we also remind parents that photographs 
should only be taken of your own child, thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr K Manning  
Headteacher 

KS1 and Nursery - Christmas Performance 
 

Name of child: …………………………………………………………………   Class: …………………. 
 
Please indicate your preferred show and how many places you require :   
 

Thursday 5th  December at 9:30am   1  /  2  

Friday 6th December at 1:30pm   1  /  2  

 


